
Dear Dr Stokes,
  Please adopt the new non-animal test methods immediately.  Please use
in vitro cell cultures as a permanent replacement for lethal animal tests. 
The non animal test methods have been considered for nearly 20
YEARS.  Every year millions upon millions of animals are continuously
suffering and dying in excruciating pain and agony because of
bureaucratic inertia.  Now YOU have a chance a to do the right thing,
please don't let this opportunity pass.  Stop the suffering NOW.
Sincerely,
Gail Lewis


